
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

From: Matt Lunn 
To: "steve.carnaby@intelligentplans.co.uk" 
Cc: Max Baker; Sue Scott 
Subject: Warfield NP 
Date: 28 May 2019 16:43:00 

Hi Steve 
Please can you relay my email below to the Examiner. 
Thanks 

Matt 

Dear Jill 

Following on from my previous email concerning the Reg 16 targeted consultation, please can I 
seek your advice about the Warfield Neighbourhood Plan site allocation policy – Policy WNP2. 

In your letter you state that the Examination should be paused until an Appropriate Assessment 

of WNP2 is undertaken (3rd para). I have since been advised by colleagues that the Air Quality 
Assessment, that will enable an Appropriate Assessment to be carried out, will likely take 6+ 
months to conclude. 

Given this timescale, please can you advise whether you would be supportive of WPC proceeding 
with either of the following options: 

1. The Examination be paused until BFC has concluded the Air Quality Assessment that will 
enable an Appropriate Assessment to be carried out, and then progress the current 
Examination; or 

2. Warfield Parish Council suggests to you that Policy WNP2 be deleted and that the 
Examination is progressed on the current timetable (the site might be allocated through 
the emerging Local Plan instead, supported by an AA). 

I look forward to your advice. 

Kind regards 

Matt 
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